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13th December 2019 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
Weekly Newsletter 

Class Attendance Award for week ending 6th December 2019 

  Attendance Minutes Late 

First Year 6 98.8% 30 

Second Year 4 91.7% 115 

Third Year 5 88.7% 35 

Fourth Year 3 87.6% 80 

Fifth Reception 80.7% 110 

Sixth Year 2 68.7% 0 

Seventh Year 1 65.3% 0 

 
Christmas Bingo 

The total amount raised was £212.00!  Thankyou to everyone who supported this event. 
 

Celebration Assembly 
The next Celebration Assembly will be on Friday 10th January 2020.  All parents and carers are 
welcome to attend.  It will be lovely to see you all after the holidays. 
 

Mrs Liz Drinkwater 
There will be an assembly next Friday 20th December to say goodbye to Mrs Drinkwater who has 
decided to retire!  All parents past and present are invited.  Assembly starts at 9.15am. 
 

Raffle Tickets! 
We are holding a raffle in school for Christmas! 

The first prize is bed and breakfast at the Holiday Inn, Runcorn  
 

There is a wide selection of prizes donated by local companies. 
Tickets are available from the office for £1.00 a strip. 

 
The raffle will be drawn on Thursday 19th December. 

 
Christmas in the Community 

There are lots of Christmas events taking place in the community leading up to Christmas.  Please 
check our noticeboard in the foyer for more information. 
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Christmas Week 
Children can wear their Christmas jumpers all week 

except Wednesday 

 

Monday 

KS2 Christmas Production – 10am and 1.30pm performances 
 

Tuesday 

KS1 Christmas Production – 10am and 1.30pm performances 
 

Wednesday 

Children must wear uniform on this day. 
Whole school trip to Planet Ice 
to see Sleeping Beauty on Ice 

 
Thursday 

No swimming for Year 5 
 

Friday 

Leaving Assembly for Mrs Drinkwater at 9.15am 
 

Break up for the Christmas holidays at 1.30pm 

 
After School Clubs 

The after school clubs will start on Monday 6th January.  Your child will have been notified if they 
have a place in the clubs.  The Art Club is finished now and there is no Dance Club for the first 
two weeks of the Spring half term. 
 

End of Term 
School closes at 1.30pm on Friday 20th December and reopens on Monday 6th January 2020. 
 
 
Thank you for all your support. 
 
Kind regards  

 
Miss P Newman 
Headteacher 
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